

Grass withers, flowers fade, but the Word of our God endures forever. Translators come, translations go, but the Word of our God endures forever.

THE 500TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE WARTBURG PROJECT

The year 2021 marks the 500th anniversary of the Wartburg Project, that is, it is the 500th anniversary of the first Wartburg Project, Luther's initial translation of the New Testament, which he completed during his exile to the Wartburg Castle from May 1521 to March 1522. Since our Wartburg Project is named in honor of Luther's pioneering work and it is built on his principles, the October Reformation issue of our newsletter is devoted to articles about Luther's Wartburg Project and its enduring influence.

- Article 1: Luther at the Wartburg. This brief article about Luther's work at the Wartburg provides a summary of his stay there and directs readers to further resources.
- Article 2: Luther and the EHV. This 15-page booklet updates an article about the relationship between Luther's work begun at the Wartburg and the work of today's Wartburg Project. This article was first published in 2017 for the 500th anniversary of the Reformation.
- Article 3: Rick Steves' Luther and the Reformation. This YouTube video which focuses on the political and social effects of the Reformation is not an adequate presentation of the goals and purposes of the Reformation, but it presents a good visual tour of the Reformation.

WATCH FOR COMING ATTRACTIONS IN THE EHV

EHV Print Study Bible

We hope that by the time you receive this news NPH will have posted the announcement for the print study Bible, which is expected in November.

THIS MONTH'S ARTICLE



FAQ 72: Luther and Genesis 4

This month's article deals with one of the Luther's most famous translation decisions, his rendering of Eve's words in Genesis 4:1 as "I have gotten a man, the LORD."

OFFERINGS TO THE WARTBURG PROJECT

We are getting plans underway to provide gift copies of EHV computer study Bibles to teachers in Africa and Asia. Each copy costs about \$20 depending on currency exchange rates and local taxes.

The address of our financial office is:

The Wartburg Project 907 Mattes Drive Midland, Michigan 48642-3708.





See our website (wartburgproject.org) for more information relating to the EHV. See FAQ #15 on the name EHV. A paper explaining our name is posted in the "Library" section.

Sign up on the "Contact" page to receive free e-reports. Like us on Facebook to receive the latest updates posted there. (The purpose of our Facebook posting is not debate, but we have been able to share information with many people very quickly that way (sometimes more than 10,000). Many people are downloading our captioned pictures.

